Filing Period for Moulton Community Medical District Board of Directors now Open

	The filing period for the election of Directors of the Moulton Community Medical District Board of Directors is now open.  Directors of the Medical District meet quarterly to manage the operations of the Moulton Community Medical Clinic; ensure staffing of the clinic by its doctors; nurses, and ancillary personnel; set the budget; set the tax rate; and maintain the building, its equipment, also maintain the EMS Building to insure smooth operations of all of the above.  Terms of Directors are for two years.  Positions are entirely voluntary—no pay.  There are four at-large positions open.  Current Directors up for re-election are James Freytag, Patrick Wenske, Kathy Fishbeck, and Dana Blahuta. Anyone interested in running for any of these positions needs to fill out the proper paperwork available at Moulton City Hall and return it to Moulton Medical Clinic Administrator Carolyn Whitmire, (361)596-4439, by the filing deadline which is February 18th.  
